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We had quite a good time hosting the annual Region 2 meeting this past month!  My 
thanks to all who participated, Ellen, Jeanne, Wendy (and her husband, Gary), Betty 
and especially Neil, who pretty much did everything!  We did a great job, and we 
look forward in doing it in another 4 years. 
 
Our last meeting of the year will be Sunday, November 12th at 2 pm at St. John’s 
Episcopal Church Hall, 11 Episcopal Ave. in Honeoye Falls.  After as short a business 
meeting as I can mange (we have to approve a budget for next year), we will have 
Wendy Roller presenting a talk on Median Iris.  These little, early bloomers are a 
favorite of Wendy; and with her many years of experience judging and growing iris, 
she is quite the expert!  If you have any desire to grow the median iris, this is the one 
meeting to attend! 
 
We also will be taking ideas and inspirations for our next year.  If you have a 
program or speaker idea, let us know!  This is your club; let’s make it about you. 
 
Did you like the newsletter last month?  I will be working with Neil and hopefully we 
will develop it and have it with more pictures and articles. 
 
So, time to get this off in the mail, and we will see you next week! 
 
Cara 
 
 
 


